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6th September 2019 

 Welcome back! 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have had a fantastic start to the term and the children have shown outstanding attitudes and 
behaviour, well done to everyone. Celebration assemblies will begin a week on Monday at the new 
time of 2:45pm and our club letter will come out next week. 
 
On Thursday Mrs Minifie and Mrs Seddon hosted our whole school Art day which was a huge 
success, look out for the children’s creations when you come in to school! 
 
We welcome several new members of staff this term; Mrs Young who has been appointed as our 
new administrator and will join Mrs Hayes in the office on a Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and 
Friday, 8:30am-4:00pm. Mr Ansermoz will be teaching Chestnuts (Y1/2) and Ms Rutherford has 
joined us as a teaching assistant. Mr Tanner will be teaching PE to all classes each Tuesday but 
please ensure your child’s PE kit is available in school every day. Mrs Gale will be returning to 
school in October. 
 
This year we have some exciting events on the cards and look forward to welcoming you in to 
school for these. Please keep an eye on the weekly newsletters and our Facebook page for 
updates! 
 
As ever, if you have any queries or concerns please do not hesitate to come and speak to me. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Alice Eeles 
Academy Head 
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